
 
Welcome to our 2020 Sunshine Coast Child Protection Week Committee Networking Breakfast at the 

Sunshine Coast PCYC.   

To deliver the safest event possible and with your health and well-being in mind, we require that you 

answer the following Covid-19 questions when you attend the PCYC on the morning of the event and 

are asked by our friendly staff at the point of entry. 

 

Name/Organisation/Contact______________________________________________________ 

 

Have you, or someone you have been in contact with, been overseas in the 

past 14 days? 

 

Have you, or someone you have been in contact with, been in contact with 

anybody with fly like symptoms in the past 14 days? 

 

Have you, or someone you have been in contact with, been dialogised with 

COVID-19 in the past 14 days? 

 

Have you been in isolation within the past 14 days? 

 

Are you feeling unwell today? 

Please consider what your answers to these questions will be on the day of the event and if you 

answered YES to any of them, it is of course best practice that you do not attend. 

To assist us with a hassle free entry process on the day, feel free to download this form and 

complete it prior to attending the event for presentation on the day with your entry ticket. 

And please remember, if you are feeling unwell for any reason on the day of the event, please stay 

at home. 

Thank You – Sergeant Mick HUGHES – Sunshine Coast PCYC 


